




Page 3 July 30, 2017 

 

 

Father Stan Uroda  SVD will be 
with us on the weekend of August 
12 & 13, 2017 to speak about the 
many ministries of his religious 
community, the Divine Word 
Missionaries. They are an 
international religious community of 
missionary priests and Brothers 
serving in 70 countries helping to 
build chapels, celebrate the 
sacraments, and spread the Word 
of God in the remote mission 
communities.  Over 6,000 active 
missionaries travel to the far 
corners of the world building 
hospitals to care for the sick, 
educating the poor, teaching the 
hungry to farm, and providing life’s 
necessities like drinkable water, 
food, and shelter. They help people 
neglected and forgotten by society 
to build a better future and foster 
vibrant Catholic communities of 
service and faith around the world. 
This Mission Appeal is part of the 
Mission Coop Program of our 
Archdiocese. Please be generous in 
the second collection to help 
support the missionary work of the 
Divine Word Missionaries.  Their 
missionaries serve in some of the 
most difficult areas of the world. 

Meet Our New Youth and 
Young Adult Minister 
Hello! 

My name is Maria Siap and I am the newly hired Youth and Young 
Adult Minister serving both Saint Robert Bellarmine and Saint 
Pascal’s Parishes. I am very excited to begin working with the 
Youth and Young Adult communities here in northwest Chicago. 

I am originally from Indianapolis, Indiana and I received my 
undergraduate degree from Loyola University Chicago in 2011.   
I then moved back to Indianapolis to complete a Master’s degree 
in Marriage and Family Therapy. I most recently have served as 
the Director of Campus Ministry at Scecina Memorial High School 
in Indianapolis, where I was able to help create and grow a variety 
of faith experiences that we offered to the students there. 

My husband, Michael, will be beginning his Residency in Emergency 
Medicine this year at Swedish Covenant Hospital, which has 
prompted our return to the Chicago area. The Lord has blessed 
us with a wild and rambunctious two year old boy named Zachary 
who keeps us very busy in our free time. 

The best thing about working in ministry is forming relationships 
with youth and families, and building connections in the 
community. With that in mind, please feel free to reach out and 
say hello! I love getting to know the members of the community, 
and I am so grateful for the warm welcome I have already 
received. Also, don’t forget to check in on our website and the 
bulletin regularly for announcements about our upcoming events 
and meetings! 

I will be present at all the Saint Pascal’s Masses on Sunday, 
August 6th, to introduce myself in person. I will also be hosting an 
information session at Saint Pascal’s about the future of this new 
joint youth ministry program after the 10:30 AM Mass. If you are 
interested in learning more about Youth Ministry or participating 
in helping to grow this new program please join us at this session.  

I am so excited to begin this journey with you all and I hope to 
meet all of you personally very soon! 

Sincerely Yours in Christ, 

Maria Siap 

“I’m beginning to feel pretty bad 
about skipping church for a picnic.” 
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Complete your enrollment at 
POPE FRANCIS GLOBAL ACADEMY  
between June 15 and August 1, and you’ll 

receive a  

$100 TRATTORIA PORRETTA  
GIFT CARD!* 

* One gift card per family enrollment. Family will 
receive gift card shortly after school begins 

Pope Francis Global Academy is an exciting new faith-filled center of academic excellence delivering a strong core 
curriculum presented through a global lens.  We offer Pre-K - 8th grade at two campuses on Chicago’s northwest side. 

4  

2  

1  

olvchicago.org 
stcornelius.org 
stpascal.org 
sttars.org 
PFGAcademy.org 

 
 

CALLING ALL TODDLERS 

Join the fun at our Tuesday morning playdates 
beginning September 12, from 9-10 am. We begin with 
30 minutes of singing, dancing and hand games, and 
then have free play for 30 minutes, giving the parents 
and caregivers the chance to mix and mingle. 1st and 
3rd Tuesdays are at North Campus and 2nd and 4th 
Tuesdays are at the South Campus.  

$40 for all 8 classes per  
session, or $20 for the  
4 classes at only one  
campus. Visit the  
school website  
to register.  

PFGA GIRLS BASKETBALL SCHOOL LEAGUE SIGN UP  
for 2017 season 

Sign up for girls school basketball entering in grades 4th thru 8th at PFGA.  

Parents can sign up their daughters on either day listed below.  
 North Campus Gym on Tuesday, August 8th from 7 PM and 8 PM 
 South Campus Rectory on Wednesday, August 9th from 7 PM to 8 PM  

If you have any questions please email: kathysaldana@comcast.net 
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Not a Catholic?  
Thinking about becoming a Catholic?   

Never been baptized?   

Never received First Communion and /
or Confirmation?   

If you answered yes to any of these questions, 
you may want to consider the Rite of Christian 

Initiation for Adults (RCIA)! 
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults 

(RCIA) is the process offered for adults to 
become full members of the Roman Catholic 

Church.   Each year the process begins in 
September and culminates at the Easter Vigil in 

the reception of the Sacraments of Baptism, 
Confirmation, and Eucharist. The group will be 
meeting on most Sundays beginning in the Fall 
and running right up to Easter. The sessions 
will take place after the candidates have been 

dismissed from Mass. It is a great way to 
become part of the Church and meet some 

new people. 

RCIA will begin at Saint Pascal in early 
September. To add your name to the RCIA list, 

or for more information, please contact the 
parish office at  
773-725-7641. 

J 
U 
S 
T 
I 
C 
E 

AT THE CORNER OF PEACE & 

WORD OF LIFE 

“A society will be judged on the 
basis of how it treats its weakest 
members; and among the most 
vulnerable are surely the unborn 
and the dying.”  

— Pope John Paul II, “Address to the 
New Ambassador of New Zealand to 
the Holy See.” © 2000 Libreria Editrice 
Vaticana. Used with permission. 

May the merciful and gracious 
Spirit of God help us protect and 
care for each person’s life. 

POPE FRANCIS TWEET 
We must overcome all forms of  
racism, of intolerance and of the 

instrumentalization of the  
human person. 

SOCIETY OF SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL  
SAINT PASCAL CONFERENCE 

The demand of daily Christian living is 
to spend our life primarily searching 
for the kingdom of God.  In the 
Gospel, first the person who finds the 
buried treasure in a field comes upon 
it by happenstance; the find just 
happens without effort; it is pure gift.  
The role of discipleship is to become 
aware of the treasure when it is found.  

Second, the merchant knows his or her business and 
recognizes the prized pearl when it is found.  The role 
of discipleship here is to be diligent in the search, not 
become discouraged and give up, and seek until the 
“pearl of great price” is found. 

Remember, next Sunday is our 
food collection for the pantry. 
Among other items, our 
shelves could especially use 
canned potatoes, rice, saltine 
crackers, macaroni and cheese, 
small canned hams, coffee, and 
canned beef stew. Thank you 

1918 - 2013 

WHERE GLOBALIZATION MEANS, AS IT 
SO OFTEN DOES, THAT THE RICH AND 
POWERFUL NOW HAVE NEW MEANS TO 
FURTHER ENRICH AND EMPOWER 
THEMSELVES AT THE COST OF THE 
POORER AND WEAKER, WE HAVE 
RESPONSIBILITY TO PROTEST IN THE 
NAME OF UNIVERSAL FREEDOM. 

Also see http://stpascal.org/serve/PeaceJustice. 
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DREAMers are young people who were brought to 
this country as children, and remain undocumented. 
For many of them, the United States is the only home 
they know. Since 2012, hundreds of thousands of 
them have been covered under the Deferred Action 
for Childhood Arrivals program, or DACA. Under 
that program, young people who follow the law, stay 
in school, and go on to college or the military are 
protected from deportation. Among those old 
enough to work, many do so as teachers, nurses, and 
other vital parts of our communities — and they pay 
taxes on what they earn.  

The Dream Act of 2017, S. 1615, was recently 
introduced in the Senate as a bipartisan effort 
intended to protect immigrant youth who entered the 
United States as children and know America as their 
only home. The bill offers qualifying immigrant youth 
“conditional permanent resident status” and a path to 
full lawful permanent residency and eventual 
citizenship. This bill would protect numerous youth, 
including the estimated 780,000 individuals who 
received temporary relief from deportation and 
employment eligibility through the Department of 
Homeland Security's Deferred Action for Childhood 
Arrivals (DACA) program. 

As Catholics, we have long supported DREAMERS as 
we believe in protecting the dignity of every human 

being, especially that of our children. We ask you to 
renew your support for DREAMERS by urging your 
Senator to co-sponsor S. 1615. You can do so by 
sending the following message: 

COME TO THE QUIET 

Each Thursday from 9:00 AM to  
7:00 PM, Saint Pascal hosts the place for quiet reflection - Eucharistic Adoration in 
Church.  The purpose of Eucharistic Adoration is to give every Catholic an opportunity 
to spend time with our Eucharistic Lord present in the  
Blessed Sacrament. 

Everyone is welcome and invited to spend some time on Thursdays for 5 minutes, 30 
minutes, an hour or more if so desired.  It calms one’s soul, brings peace to one’s heart 
and deepens one’s relationship with the Lord.  Making time with Jesus may be the gift you 
can give yourself. 

Dear Senator,  

As a person of faith, I stand with the U.S. Catholic 
Bishops and write to express my strong support for the 
"Dream Act of 2017" (S. 1615). The young people 
protected by this bill are contributors to our economy, 
veterans of our military, academic standouts in our 
universities, and leaders in our parishes and 
communities. As Catholics, we have long supported 
DREAMERS as we believe in protecting the dignity of 
every human being, especially that of our children. 
Among those protected by this bill are Deferred Action 
for Childhood Arrivals (DACA) recipients, a program 
that has benefited over 780,000 young people. DACA 
has ensured that recipients are able to live their lives 
free of the anxiety that they could be deported at any 
time to a country they do not know and separated 
from their families. We believe immigrant youth 
deserve continued protection and a path to citizenship.  

I urge you to: 
•    Support and co-sponsor S. 1615, the Dream 

Act of 2017; and 
•    Continue to work towards larger legislative 

reform of our immigration laws.  

The faith community stands with you in support of the 
DREAM Act of 2017, S. 1615, and vows to work with 
you to reform our immigration system in a humane and 
common-sense manner.  Thank you. 
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PROTECTING GOD’S CHILDREN AT SAINT 
PASCAL 

The Office for the Protection of Children and Youth was 
opened in 2003.  In 2006, the office was reorganized to 
include the Office of Assistance Ministry and Child Abuse 
Investigations and Review.   

The Safe Environment Office of the Archdiocese of Chicago 
was created in January 2007 to ensure compliance with the 
USCCB Charter for the Protection of Children and Young 
People.  The Mission of the Safe Environment Office is to 
educate clergy, employees and volunteers in the Archdiocese 
of Chicago on how to prevent child sexual abuse, how to 
recognize offender behaviors, and how to create safe 
environments for children and young people in our parishes, 
schools and community.  The Charter set forth that all 
dioceses / parishes were to have clear and well-publicized 
standards of behaviors and boundaries, maintain safe 
environment programs for all children and adults, and evaluate 
the background of all lay employees, clergy, and all volunteers 
who would have contact with children.   

The Archdiocese has created compliance guidelines outlining 
what is required of school and parish employees, school and 
parish volunteers, priests, deacons, seminarians and pastoral 
center employees.  Any person in a position of trust in the 
Archdiocese – Employees, Clergy and Volunteers – must 
complete the following: 

 Criminal Background Check   
 Attend Virtus / Protecting God’s Children Training for 

Adults   
 Read the Code of Conduct and sign the Personnel 

Acknowledgement form  
 Complete the Child Abuse Neglect Tracking System 

form (CANTS) - once per year 

If you are a volunteer / employee at Saint Pascal and have not 
met these requirements, please contact Mary Boss—
communications@stpascal.org.  Additional information can be 
found online at http://stpascal.org/getinvolved/pgc.html. 

COMMUNICATION GUIDELINES 

BULLETIN: 
The deadline for bulleƟn arƟcles is the 
Thursday preceding the prior Sunday of 
publicaƟon (10 days).  Please email your 
arƟcle to communicaƟons@stpascal.org.  
AddiƟonal details are available on the 
parish website at hƩp://stpascal.org/
newsevents/communicaƟons.html 

SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
The deadline for Sunday Announcements 
is Thursday before the Sunday (3 days).  
Please email your announcement to: 
communicaƟons@stpascal.org. 

SAINT PASCAL WEBSITE: 
Website announcements can be 
submiƩed at  anyƟme.  Please send the 
informaƟon to:  communicaƟons@ 
stpascal.org. 

ELECTRONIC SIGN 
Requests for the electronic sign may be 
submiƩed to: communicaƟons@ 
stpascal.org 

Events sponsored by parish organizaƟons 
may be displayed on the electronic 
sign.  The requests should include the 
event name, date and locaƟon as well as 
the dates the message should be 
displayed.  Please include the name of 
the organizaƟon and contact 
informaƟon.  Please note: some 
messages may need to be edited for 
space. 

We wish all who are properly disposed 
to be able to receive the host at 
Communion Ɵme, and to be able to 
join with the others in our parish 
family without the fear of becoming ill.  
We now have gluten‐free hosts.  

Please advise the priest who is presiding at the Mass so the 
host can be consecrated and made available for you. 

 

 

 
 
 

Annetta Margaret Bukowska &  
Mateusz Jozef Kulesza 

Crystal Cano &  
Jessy Zuniga 
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SATURDAY  -  JULY 29, 2017 

8:30 AM 
4:00 PM 

†  Betty Scharenbrock (Birthday) 
†  Dees-Turlek Families 

SUNDAY  -  JULY 30, 2017 
7:30 AM 
9:00 AM 
 
 
10:30 AM 
12:00 PM 

†  Alon Tanabe 
Living & Deceased Benefactors & Parishioners 
†  Karen Guerra 
†  Angelina Rafol 
†  Emily Risa 
Intentions of the Polish Community 

MONDAY  -  JULY 31, 2017 

8:15 AM †  Ceasar Lindid 
†  Priscilla Lindid 

TUESDAY  -  AUGUST 1, 2017 
8:15 AM †  Abraham Lindid 

†  Cielita Lindid 
WEDNESDAY  -  AUGUST 2, 2017 

8:30 AM Tresize Family 

THURSDAY  -  AUGUST 3, 2017 

8:15 AM †  Julia Simonsen & † Torbick Family 

FRIDAY  -  AUGUST 4, 2017 
8:15 AM Members of the Purgatorial Society 

O’Boyle Family 
Flevaris Family 
†  Faustino Salazar 
†  Thomas O’Callaghan 

SATURDAY  -  AUGUST 5, 2017 

8:30 AM 
4:00 PM 

†  Marion Kirk 
†  Phyllis Tomas & † Florian Strycharz 

SUNDAY  -  AUGUST 6, 2017 
7:30 AM 
9:00 AM 
10:30 AM 
 
 
12:00 PM 

†  Richard Joeffrey 
†  Corinne & †  Patrick Filbin 
Living & Deceased Benefactors & Parishioners 
†  Emily Risa 
†  Maris Karklins 
Intentions of the Polish Community 

†  Deceased  

WEEKLY MASS INTENTIONS 

 

PRAY FOR OUR FAITHFUL DEPARTED 

Frank Ifkovits 
 

PRAY FOR OUR SICK 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

If you or a loved one needs prayers due to an  
illness, please call the parish office to put your name 
on the prayer list.  Names are kept on the list 
for 4 weeks unless we are notified a person 
has not recovered.  If someone on this list has 
recovered, please call the parish office to have the 
name removed. 

Janet Alisangco 
Sonia Alisangco 
Harry Binkowski 
Pat Bunkenburg 
Joanne Cerotzke 
Dorothy Chmielewski 
Brian Chorba 
Jacqueline Cordero 
Eduardo Correa 
Bernie Czechowski 
Baby  Emmanuel  Daichendt 
Sharon Gaspar 
Martin Geraghty 
Corrinne Haedike 
Jean Helmkin 
Caitlin Jacobs 
Deborah Juszynski 
Harvey Lappen 
Rizalina Magpugay 
Frances Majewski 

Frank Marquez 
Marian Masella 
Larry Mazurkiewicz 
Michael Mickleborough 
George Moyett 
John Mulcrone 
Katie Mulson 
Joseph Nieves 
Mickie Nieves 
Christine Pasko-Falls 
Brenda Reid 
Bridie Regan 
Michael Riesterer 
Bryan Ross 
Jan Rykal 
Archer Senft 
Jack Thomas 
Angelo Tufano 
Peg Zeman 

PRAY FOR OUR MILITARY 

Please pray for those  serving in the military, and for 
a peaceful and just solution to conflict and violence.  
Please remember in your prayers the following 
people who are serving our country:  First Lt. John 
Cvikota, Sgt. Samuel Dobek, Sgt. Phillip J. Renault, 
Cpt. Jason Schneider, Cpt. Pawel Zemczak. 

If you are aware of a parishioner who is currently 
serving our country, please contact the parish office 
to have their name added to the list. 

Please check out the Parish website for the latest Parish happenings   
http://stpascal.org 
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STEWARDSHIP 
Because some people give once a 

month or electronically through Give 
Central, the weekly report may not 

fully demonstrate the generosity of our 
parishioners 

THIS WEEK AT SAINT PASCAL PARISH 

SUNDAY  -  JULY 30, 2017 
10:30 AM Children’s Liturgy of the Word (Neckerman Rm.) 

MONDAY  -  JULY 31, 2017 
9:00 AM 
9:15 AM 

Summer Camp (Lunchroom) 
Our Lady’s Prayer Group (West Sacristy) 

TUESDAY  -  AUGUST 1, 2017 
9:00 AM 
7:00 PM 

Summer Camp (Lunchroom) 
SCC Book Evaluation (Neckerman Rm.) 

WEDNESDAY  -  AUGUST 2, 2017 
9:00 AM 
7:00 PM 

Summer Camp (Lunchroom) 
Al-Anon Family Group Meeting (Gold Rm.) 

THURSDAY  -  AUGUST 3, 2017 
8:45 AM 
9:00 AM 
6:30 PM 

Eucharistic Adoration (Church) 
Summer Camp (Lunchroom) 
Benediction ( Church) 

FRIDAY  -  AUGUST 4, 2017 

9:00 AM Summer Camp (Lunchroom) 

SATURDAY  -  AUGUST 5, 2017 
9:00 AM 
4:00 PM 

Confessions (Church) 
SVDP Food Collection (Church) 

SUNDAY  -  AUGUST 6, 2017 
7:30 AM 
10:30 AM 
11:30 AM 
1:00 PM 
 

SVDP Food Collection (Church) 
Children’s Liturgy of the Word (Neckerman Rm.) 
Youth Ministry Information Mtg. (Rm. 100) 
Polish Baptismal Celebration (Church) 
 

 

 
 
Use the “Give Central” website to 
make paperless donations to our 
church.  You can give by using your 
credit card, debit card and electronic 
checking payments making either one-
time or recurring donations.   

Please click on “donate” at  
www.stpascal.org and take a few 
minutes to set up your donation.  If you 
would like to talk to a live person, 
please call (312) 929-2306. 

Thank you for your generosity and sup-
port.  Your contributions are greatly 
appreciated! 

Monday Ex 32:15-24, 30-34; Ps 106:19-23; Mt 13:31-35 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Tuesday Ex 33:7-11; 34:5b-9, 28; Ps 103:6-13; Mt 
13:36-43 

Wednesday Ex 33:7-11; 34:5b-9, 28; Ps 103:6-13; Mt 13:36-43 

Thursday Ex 40:16-21, 34-38; Ps 84:3-6a, 8a, 11; Mt 
13:47-53 

Friday Lv 23:1, 4-11, 15-16, 27, 34b-37; Ps 81:3-6, 10-11ab; 
Mt 13:54-58 

Saturday Lv 25:1, 8-17; Ps 67:2-3, 5, 7-8; Mt 14:1-12  

Sunday Dn 7:9-10, 13-14; Ps 97:1-2, 5-6, 9; 2 Pt 1:16-
19; Mt 17:1-9 

Thank you for your 
generosity! 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR 
ADVERTISERS ON PAGES 10 & 11 

July 23, 2017 

Weekly CollecƟon  $  7,320.55 

Weekly Budget  $  11,660.00 

Difference: + or ‐  $  (4,339.45) 
YTD Collected  $  33,966.27 

YTD Budget  $  46,640.00 

YTD Difference: + or ‐  $  (12,673.73) 



PASTORAL STAFF 

Reverend Elliott Dees, Pastor 
Reverend Greg Lorens, Associate Pastor 
Reverend Thomas Dore, Retired Resident 
Gene Dorgan, Deacon 
Christopher Perez, Religious Education Director 
Sharon Kells, Religious Education Assistant Director 
Tony Jurich, Director of Music and Liturgy 
Maria Siap, Youth Minister 
 
 
PARISH SUPPORT STAFF 

Kristin Renault, Bookkeeper  
Carol Coleman, Office Manager 
Barbara Garcia, Evening Receptionist 
Jenica Nieves, Evening Receptionist 
Mary Boss, Communications Coordinator / Bulletin Editor 
Robert Teubert, Jr., Maintenance Engineer 
 

 
PARISH INFORMATION 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
Sunday  -  Closed 
Monday-Thursday  -  8:30 AM – 7:30 PM 
Friday  -  8:30 AM – 3:00 PM 
Saturday  -  9:00 AM – 1:00 PM 

PARISH ADDRESS: 
 3935 N. Melvina Ave., Chicago, IL  60634 

PARISH TELEPHONE: 
 773-725-7641 

PARISH FAX: 
 773-725-9368 

PARISH WEBSITE: 
 www.stpascal.org 

BULLETIN ADDRESS: 
 communications@stpascal.org 

SCHOOL ADDRESS: 
 6143 W. Irving Park Road, Chicago, IL  60634 

SCHOOL TELEPHONE: 
 773-736-8806 

SCHOOL FAX: 
 773-725-3461 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE: 
 773-725-7641-  Ext. 222 

SUBSTANCE ABUSE MESSAGE CENTRAL PHONE: 
 773-443-1944 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES TELEPHONE: 
 312-655-7010 

WORSHIP SCHEDULE 

WEEKEND MASS 
Saturday– 4:00 PM 
Sunday– 7:30, 9:00, 10:30 AM, 12:00 PM (Polish) 
 5:30 PM– Contemporary Mass held at Saint 

Robert Bellarmine 
DAILY MASS SCHEDULE 
 Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday – 8:15 AM 
 Wednesday  -  8:30 AM (School Mass) 
 Saturday  - 8:30 AM 
HOLY DAYS AND HOLIDAY MASS 
 As Announced in the Bulletin 
SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
 Saturday– 9:00 AM 
ROSARY 
 After 8:15 AM Daily Mass 
OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP NOVENA 
 Tuesdays after 8:15 AM Mass 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: 
 Thursdays after 8:15 AM Mass until 6:30 PM 

SACRAMENTAL CELEBRATIONS 

We believe that the celebration of the sacraments ranks 
among the most important gifts that we have.  We look 
forward to sharing these celebrations with men and women 
who, in some way, are part of our community.  Therefore, 
please note the following: 

INFANT BAPTISMS:  Registration in the parish is a 
prerequisite.  Parents are required to attend a Pre-Baptismal 
Preparation Session at least two months prior to the Baptism.  
Meetings are held on the first Monday evening of each 
month (except for holidays).  Baptisms are generally held on 
the third Sunday of the month at 1:30 PM based on the 
liturgical calendar.  (Baptisms do not take place during Lent.)   
Arrangements can be made at the Parish Office. 

RECONCILIATION:  Every Saturday at 9:00 AM 

SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY:  Saint Pascal requires either 
the bride, the groom, or the parent of either be registered 
and active as a parishioner for at least 6 months before 
contacting us to make any arrangements.  Allow at least 6 
months to complete wedding arrangements.  Attendance at a 
music-planning workshop for the wedding Mass/ceremony is 
required.  These are scheduled twice a year. 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK:  Anytime a person is facing a 
serious illness, surgery or hospitalization, it is proper to 
receive the Sacrament of the Sick.  Please contact a priest. 

MINISTRY OF CARE -  HOMEBOUND PARISHIONERS:  
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for Communion 
visitation. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION:  Our Family Centered Catechesis 
Program is for families with children in grades K-8.  Sessions 
meet once a month from September to May on either 
Monday evenings or Saturday mornings.  In order for a child 
to receive the Sacraments, she/he must be enrolled in the 
program one year prior to the sacramental “prep” year. 

Serving the Community for 100 Years 
Saint Pascal Parish 
3935 N. Melvina Avenue 
Chicago, IL  60634 

Help spread the word! Come like us on facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Saint-Pascal-Church/384624288277526 

http://www.facebook.com/StPascalSchool 


